
 

 

Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board 
Nursing Shortage Reduction Program Rider 28 Study Work Group  
07/28/2020 
1:00 PM 
This meeting will be held via a webinar. The link to the webinar is 
https://thecb.webex.com/thecb/onstage/g.php?MTID=ed40db7dbf38289fa78769a5fa0ec5082 
and the event password is NSRP. If there are technical difficulties with the webinar, the meeting 
will be conducted via conference call. The conference call number is 877-873-8017 and the 
access code is 8653354. 
David Young, Senior Director of Special Projects; 512-427-6139; 
david.young@highered.texas.gov 
 
1. Call to order 
2. Consideration and approval of the minutes from the June 15, 2020, meeting 
3. Consideration of draft recommendations of ways to address the state’s nursing shortage 
4. Adjournment 
 
CERTIFICATION: I certify that I have reviewed this document and that it conforms to all 
applicable Texas Register filing requirements. 
 
CERTIFYING OFFICIAL: William Franz, General Counsel 
 
Individuals who may require auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact Glenn 
Tramel, ADA Coordinator, at 512.427.6193 at least five days before the meeting so that 
appropriate arrangements can be made. 
 
Governor Abbott’s office approved a request by the Office of the Attorney General to 
temporarily suspend a limited number of open meeting laws in response to the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) disaster. This action will allow governmental bodies to conduct meetings by 
telephone or video conference to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face 
meetings (also called “social distancing”) to slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19). All 
persons requesting to address the Committee regarding an item on this agenda should do so in 
writing at least 24 hours before the start of the meeting at david.young@highered.texas.gov. A 
toll-free telephone number, free-of-charge video conference link, or other means will be 
provided by which to do so. 




